
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

 I am absolutely delighted to welcome students back to school after their summer break. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you as parents/carers for the support you have provided which ensured 
students have returned so well.

They all looked incredibly smart and showed exceptional PRIDE in how they have begun their new school year.
A special mention to our new Year 7s who have already settled so well.

We look forward to another successful year at President Kennedy School and build upon the excellent 
success stories and superb exam results from the summer.

Wishing you all a great weekend,                                                                                            Ms Rooke, Headteacher
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Welcome Year 7!
What an impression Year 7 have made so far. 
Our new Year 7 arrived looking absolutely 
wonderful in their President Kennedy blazers. 

They have already demonstrated great 
independence, maturity, as well as showcasing 
our school ethos of PRIDE through impeccable 
manners, resilience in adapting to their new 

environment and their kind attitude towards each 
other. I can honestly say it already feels like they 
have been here for months. What a truly amazing 
year group. 

I look forward to seeing them thrive with us here in 
The Bridge.

   Mrs Alexander–Weller, Director of the Bridge



Building Brighter Futures

Students Revel in Exam Success!

Our P16 students did phenomenally well this year.
Nearly all students have gone onto positive destinations including 
university, apprenticeships and employment. 

This is an outstanding achievement considering the unique 
context of these students.

Their resilience in tough times has been made possible by the 
relationships with staff and the support they have given.

Thank you for all your help in allowing these students to build 
brighter futures.                        
 		  	   Mrs Mitchard, Director of Post 16

Congratulations to our Year 11 and Year 13 students who 
achieved another set of excellent exam results. 

Year 11 exceeded 2019 exam results (the last set of exam results) 
on every attainment measure and 70% of our Year 13 students 
have secured places in the top 50 universities in the country. 
95% secured their first choice destination at either university or 
apprenticeship. Congratulations!             
				       Ms Rooke, Headteacher


